Please contact your City Councilmember now....... 2013

BEATTIES FORD ROAD WIDENING PROJECT

NO CONCRETE/STRUCTURED MEDIAN!

Basically, the consensus request is that I (or we, or our organization, etc.) want the 800 foot stretch from **Capps Hill Mine Road to Slater Road** to only consist of a **PAINTED MEDIAN**....just like the 1500 foot **PAINTED MEDIAN** along Beatties Ford Road.......from B Avenue to Fairdale Drive, andthe 865 foot **PAINTED MEDIAN** from Griers Grove Road/Cindy Lane to the entrance of Reeder Memorial Baptist Church. Both of these distances are within just one mile of approaching Capps Hill Mine Road, allowing for consistency in design along the entire stretch of roadway. Also, those areas are functioning very conveniently for the consistent traffic, and patrons of those businesses, and church congregants that are safely and satisfactorily impacted daily.

The same would be applicable for the businesses (King Funeral Home, and The Expertise Group) and 5 residences within this very short corridor. Funeral processions, business clients, and residents would therefore have direct, safe, and efficient access to north and south directions when entering and or exiting. The city willingly and gladly instituted this concept in Dilworth (along East Blvd.....from South Blvd to Hankins & Whittington Funeral Home) and south Charlotte within only the past 5 years! I am therefore requesting the same treatment for the residents and businesses in the much shorter distance from **Capps Hill Mine Road to Slater Road**.

Thank you for your support.

Need more info? Contact Paul Holmes (704-577-0619) or, Patricia King (704-394-2722).